
[Translation] 

 

Announcement No. 29 of the Ministry of Commerce in 2025 on the Extension of the Anti-dumping 

Investigation on Imported certain Pork and Pig By-Products Originating from the EU 

https://www.mofcom.gov.cn/zwgk/zcfb/art/2025/art_4062a9cc9fd14c35bfcd8e283bb89d5d.html  

In accordance with the provisions of the Anti-dumping Regulations of the People’s Republic of China, 

the Ministry of Commerce issued the Announcement No. 23 of 2024 on 17 June 2024, deciding to 

initiate an anti-dumping investigation on imported certain pork and pig by-products originating from 

the EU. 

In view of the complexity of this case, in accordance with Article 26 of the Anti-dumping Regulations 

of the People’s Republic of China, the Ministry of Commerce decided to extend the investigation 

period of this case to 16 December 2025. 
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